
March 29, 2024 
Ritsumeikan University Student Affairs 

 
Announcement: Shuttle Bus Operation Schedule for the Academic Year 2024 

 
  We would like to inform you of the Ritsumeikan University "Inter-Campus Shuttle Bus" service 
schedule for the academic year 2024 as shown in the attached "Shuttle Bus Service Schedule for Academic 
Year 2024". 
Due to the reform of the work style based on the revision of laws and regulations, it has become difficult to 
continue the operation system of the service around 10:00 p.m. in the evening. 
 We will continue to study mechanisms to support "activation of extracurricular voluntary activities and 
promotion of exchanges across campuses". 
We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause to students, faculty, and staff who regularly use 
the service, and we ask for your understanding. 
 

＜<Summary of the changes to the schedule*Changes from AY2023＞ 
Weekdays (Tuesday-Friday) during the course opening period 
Advancement of the last flight 
〇OIC Flight No. 4 from Kinugasa (Departure: 22:05 → 20:05) 
〇The 4th flight from BKC to OIC (Departure: 21:55 → 20:10) 
Reduced flights 
〇BKC from Kinugasa No.5 (Departure: 22：00min.) 
〇BKC to Kinugasa No. 5 (Departure: 21:55) 

 
 


